The Board of Trustees of the Newfoundland and Labrador English School
District would like to offer holiday wishes to all those who make valuable
contributions to our education system.

As we embark upon new and exciting challenges as trustees, we must build
upon the strong relationships between our schools, school councils and
communities, as well as the many volunteers and community groups who
offer so much to our students and staff. Let us continue to work together to
support our students and ensure education is a priority for everyone.

The holiday season is certainly a time to reflect upon the many blessings we
have and accomplishments attained. It is also a time to reinvigorate
ourselves and set a new course for student achievement and school success.
So in that spirit, we encourage everyone to reflect upon the year past while
also planning future objectives and how best to reach them.

We wish you a joyous holiday season and look forward to working together
for the future success of our students and schools in 2017.
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